
 

 
 

Sidlow Road Closure, between Stafford and Taylor Roads 
8th September 2025 to 17th October 2025 

Passengers on the following services, who normally board the bus on Sidlow Road 
between Stafford and Taylor Roads, will need to use the stop at the corner of Sidlow 
and Taylor Road during the closure period. 

• 942 Griffith to South Griffith via Pioneer (Loop Service) 
• 943 Griffith to Hospital Precinct via Pioneer & South Griffith (Loop Service) 
• 944 Griffith to Beelbangera & Yenda (Loop Service) 
• 945 Griffith to Darlington Point via Hanwood 
• S486 Squirrel School Bus Service - Three Ways & Pioneer to Griffith Schools 

& Hanwood Public 


